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Affected by Hurricane Beryl?  

Financial assistance may be available. 
 

 

Thanks to the generosity of our donors, 

the Red Cross is offering additional 

assistance for eligible households 

impacted by Hurricane Beryl.  

 

You may be eligible for assistance if:  

 

- Your primary residence suffered major 

damage or was destroyed AND 

 

- You are continuing to experience 

roadblocks to your recovery.  

 

 

 

Stop by one of these locations to speak  

with a Red Cross volunteer: 

 

 

Sunrise Community Church 

5609 E Mt Houston Rd, Houston, TX 

Feb. 18 - 22, 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

 

Lake Jackson Public Library 

250 Circle Way St, Lake Jackson, TX 

Feb. 24 - 27, 10 a.m. – 7 p.m. 

 

Plum Grove Assembly of God 

931 FM 2090, Splendora, TX 

Feb. 28 - March 1, March 3-4, 10 a.m. - 7 p.m. 

 

 
 

Visit a site listed above or redcross.org/berylbridge to learn more. 


